

GE6 EOT2 REVISION WORKSHEET 4

1. Read and choose the correct answer:

We believe that _____ on animals should be banned forever.

- a. experience b. exploration c. experiments

My sister is not so happy about her job because she earns _____.

- a. vegetables b. peanuts c. beans

What? You've spent 500 dollars on this silly costume? You have more money than _____.

- a. burn b. me c. sense

None of the kids are enthusiastic _____ going to Hungary this summer.

- a. about b. by c. at

Some children spend their pocket money on toys and junk food. _____, I would say giving them pocket money is not a good idea.

- a. However b. Because c. Therefore

I'm sure your sister's company can earn a healthy _____ from their new products.

- a. cost b. brand c. profit

You can buy that video game by _____ your daily pocket money.

- a. saving b. affording c. lasting

Wow, the _____ of this shirt is so cool, and its _____ is thin and stretchy.

- a. design-fabric b. material-design c. trainers- fabric

My mom said that it was difficult to do experiments in space because there is little _____.

- a. risky b. spacewalk c. gravity

This belt holds an _____, which make a loud sound that protects the person from aggressive dogs.

- a. alarm b. inside pocket c. reflective armband

My uniform design will _____ people of all shapes and sizes.

- a. suit b. feature c. balance

We're looking for some good _____ who can help us fix the cracks on these walls.

- a. builders b. plasterers c. acrobats

Red hot _____ flows down the side of the volcano.

- a. ash b. lava c. crater

The _____ of the movie involves a genius computer hacker who is an ex-spy.

- a. cast b. actor c. plot

The _____ of the TV series "Big Mouth" are famous actors in South Korea.

- a. characters b. cast c. costumes

I lost _____ and couldn't understand what the teacher was explaining to us.

- a. concentration b. teamwork c. creativity

I think the hardest _____ to play is the violin and the easiest one is the ukulele.

- a. Percussion b. String c. Wind

2. Complete the following conversation between 2 friends. What does Holly say to George? Write the correct letter in the box:

George: Hi, Holly. Are you going to art club today?

Holly: _____.

George: Do many people go to art club?

Holly: _____.

George: Do you do drawing and painting every week?

Holly: _____.

George: Have you made anything special?

Holly: _____.

George: What do you have to take with you to art club?

Holly: _____.

George: I think I'd like to join art club.

Holly: _____.

- A. Usually there are about eight of us.
- B. Nothing. The teacher gives us everything we need.
- C. I don't think so. I'd like to be an artist.
- D. Yes, I am. That's what I do every Friday.
- E. No, we do lots of different projects.
- F. Great! How about coming with me next week?
- G. Yes, I designed a birthday card on the computer for my mum.
- H. That's right. I'll tell the teacher.

3. Read and complete the following sentences. Write one word for each space.

There are always signs _____ an earthquake happens; for example, there are power cuts and many animals behave strangely.

_____ we got home, our daughter was unconsciously lying in bed.

That's the guy _____ gave us a lift home last night.

Clare told us _____ leave her house as soon as possible.

It's been 5 years _____ she started taking Ms. Lan's English class.

If she loves flowers that much, I think she could _____ a florist in the future.

Daniel is fond _____ collecting Asian antiques.

How about _____ housework before we go Ally's?

You'll be sick _____ you stop eating junk food.

This is _____ first time we've met George in person. He's a wonderful human being.

They _____ eaten anything for days. They must be very hungry.

We went _____ a camping trip in the mountains two days ago.

My daughter spent 3 hours _____ her math homework.

Scott visits his grandparents _____ often than his older brother.

I have _____ come home before midnight, or else my parents will let me sleep outside.

The little girl said she _____ 5 years old.

The cars _____ repaired by the mechanic 2 days ago.

4. Read and choose the correct answer:

Sarah Forbes talks about how she gets a good night's sleep

I can't remember when I started to have problems sleeping. As a student I seemed to spend half of my life sleeping. But after my graduation I found myself spending hours lying awake until the early hours of the morning. After a few weeks of this I decided to do something about it. I often went to bed at different times; perhaps there was a programme on TV I wanted to watch, or I'd be watching videos on my phone. So I tried going to bed at the same time each night. This took a while to get used to but slowly I found myself getting into a regular routine.

I also took the advice of a friend and made sure I did things to help me relax before I went to bed. I'd start by writing a list of things I needed to do the next day so I wouldn't end up thinking about them during the night. I got into the habit of having a nice warm bath before bedtime and then did some relaxation exercises like meditation. Reading also seemed to work, but not in the way I expected. I would sometimes just fall asleep in the middle of a chapter!

I also found some suggestions online about how to make your bedroom sleep-friendly. I used to have very thin curtains that let the light from outside shine through, so I changed these for thicker ones. I also removed all technology from the room like the TV and the laptop as these are not supposed to help you sleep, even if they are switched off. And of course I left the mobile phone downstairs!

And the result? I'm pleased to say it's worked. Of course, there are some nights where I find it difficult to go to sleep but mostly I'm getting a good seven hours' sleep a night. I started to make a note of my sleep patterns and this is also useful as it helps show things that were making me lie awake, like problems at work. So, I have to say it has been a very successful experiment.

1 When did Sarah's sleeping problems begin?

- A when she was a student
- B after she finished at university
- C a few weeks ago
- D at different times during the week

2 Writing a list of jobs to be done

- A helped Sarah read.
- B meant Sarah worked harder the next day.
- C was the first thing Sarah did at bedtime.
- D helped her think more clearly.

3 What does Sarah say was the problem with her bedroom?

- A Her friends didn't like it.
- B It didn't have a TV.
- C She often left her laptop switched on.
- D It was too bright.

4 Sarah says that now

- A she never finds it difficult sleeping.
- B she keeps a record of how well she sleeps.
- C she never thinks about work at night.
- D sleeping better is helping her at work.

5 What would be a good introduction to this article?

- A Our sleep expert Sarah Forbes explains how you can make sure you get a good night's sleep.
- B Sarah Forbes has not slept well for years. She told us how it affects her work.
- C Sarah Forbes suddenly found herself having trouble getting to sleep. But she took control of the situation.
- D Sarah Forbes knows what it's like not being able to sleep. Here she explains the dangers of lying awake at night.